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January 2021 

Forest School 

Dear parents 

The children in Owls (Mrs Dodd’s class) have outdoor learning on 

Tuesday’s. This half term the children are using both the PE curriculum 

and forest school activities to support their learning.  

At this time of year the weather is colder and often wet. Please make 

sure your child has suitable clothing for these activities. They need 

wellies, jogging bottoms, a jumper and socks in school every Tuesday. 

They also need a waterproof coat. (This may get muddy!) 

We have some waterproof trousers in school which the children can use 

when it is wet to protect their clothes if they do not have their own.  

Thank you  

Sue Hambly 
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